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struggling badly. If anyone should be able to make their wife happy, it's their
husband right? Amanda Barnett Born a bastard, raised a Walker, and now a Barnett,
I've never quite known who I am. Not until someone called me Mom. In the aftermath
of the biggest deception our club has ever faced, Dalton and I are trying to cope
with the miscarriage of our child. The piece of light and hope we had at the end
of the darkest times Heaven Hill has ever seen was snatched from us, and even
though I'm trying to cope. It's not going well. Gone are my feelings of belonging.
Gone is my excitement to face another day. In it's place, I'm hollow.
Cocksure K. I. Lynn 2017-01-08 She always knew she'd marry him. He only knew her
as his best friends nerdy little sister. Ten years and one wild night later, the
tables have turned.
A Log Cabin Christmas Margaret Brownley 2011-09-01 Experience Christmas through
the eyes of adventuresome settlers who relied on log cabins built from trees on
their own land to see them through the cruel forces of winter. Discover how roughhewed shelters become a home in which faith, hope, and love can flourish. Marvel
in the blessings of Christmas celebrations without the trappings of modern
commercialism where the true meaning of the day shines through. And treasure this
exclusive collection of nine Christmas romances penned by some of Christian
fiction’s best-selling authors.
Out of Darkness Laramie Briscoe 2013-08-02 Book two in the Heaven Hill Series ExNews reporter. Rape survivor. Former enemy of the Heaven Hill MC. Meredith Rager's
life completely changed the night she was attacked by an unknown person. Once a
vibrant force that threatened everything about Heaven Hill, she is now under their
care. The only place she feels safe is inside their compound. When she decides to
take back the part of her life that her rapist took away, she discovers secrets
that once again could tear the club apart. Orphan. Formidable force of nature.
Loved member of the Heaven Hill MC. Tyler Blackfoot came into the world a John
Doe. An orphan from the moment that he took his first breath, the only thing
anyone knew was his Native American heritage. For most of his life, he's been
alone - except for the club that has taken him in as their own. When he rescued
Meredith, a protective side of his personality came out that he never knew he had.
Protecting her means everything - even when he discovers danger might be closer
than either of them thought possible. Together, the two of them are trying to make
a life for themselves. Against everything they have, they're hoping to see the
light that will lead them out of darkness.
Breach of Contract Laramie Briscoe 2021-06-12 Our love can't be silenced...
Everett James Thompson Known for my charismatic stage presence and being the
oldest son of music royalty, I’ve always been able to do exactly what I want.
Front my own band? Become one of the powerhouses in the metal genre? Make a name
for myself without using that of my parents? I’ve done all of it. But when Brianna
Jenkins walked into my life during a Vegas show, I knew without a doubt my
carefully laid plans were over. Getting married to her after a drunken night of
debauchery should’ve been the worst mistake of my life. Instead? It’s the best
decision I’ve ever made, and our record company thinks so too. Or they did…
Brianna Jenkins Thompson I’ve traveled the world, performed at Madison Square
Garden, and sold out arenas everywhere. Nothing ever really made me nervous. That
is, until I met EJ Thompson in Vegas. I needed liquid courage to talk to him, and
that night changed my life forever. Gone is the girl under her parents thumb,
doing everything the record company tells her, and worrying constantly. In her
place is a wife. A woman who knows her worth, standing beside the man who gave her
his last name, his ring, and the confidence to let her voice be heard. When the
record company realizes just how much of a power couple we are; they serve us with
a summons for breach of contract, expecting us to roll over. But there’s two
things they can’t silence. Our voices, and our love.
Cruise Laramie Briscoe 2018-04-23 The kid is now a man, and he's got something to
prove.....Caleb "Cruise" Harrison"A Dad is a son's first hero......"All my life
I've looked up to my Dad, there's nothing I ever wanted to do more than be a
member of the Moonshine Task Force right next to him. I said no to playing
football professionally to stay in Laurel Springs and fulfill my dream. I'm biding
my time, paying my dues, and soaking up any bit of information my fellow MTF
members slip my way. To most of them I'm the kid they watched grow up, and while
they're proud of me, they don't take me seriously.Life is status quo until the
morning all hell breaks loose in our small town threatening everyone I know and
love - including the one woman I can't get out of my head.Ruby Carson"My favorite
place? In his arms......"Caleb saved me from the worst date of my life, swooping
in like the fixer he is. Smiling his panty-melting grin, he grabbed my hand, and
extricated me from the longest ninety minutes known in the history of the world.
Instead, he took me on the best date I've ever had. We've been inseparable since
that crazy night.It hasn't been picture-perfect. His job is dangerous, it worries
me, even when he tells me not to. One gorgeous summer day, it all comes crashing
down on us.The man who has my heart is in the middle of a FUBAR situation that has
no good ending. My hope is, when the smoke clears Caleb walking towards me, arms
out-stretched, with that grin on his face, before he envelopes my body into the
hug only he can give.That's what would happen in a perfect world - but I've never
known a perfect world - not even with Caleb......
Power Couple Laramie Briscoe 2020-11-20 Everett James Thompson I've been in the
spotlight since I was born, thanks to my famous parents. Reaper and Harmony have
been the gold standard when it comes to celebrity love stories. It's hard to be in
that shadow, to live up to that precedent. Which is why I stopped trying when my
band, Grey Skies hit the big time. But when I go to Vegas to support my Mom, in
her new residency, I have absolutely no idea I'll leave Vegas with a new pop-star
wife. Brianna Jenkins As one of the top pop-stars in the world right now, I don't
have time for anything. Much less love, or even a night out. When my best friend
surprises me with tickets to the sold-out Harmony Stewart show in Vegas on my one
off weekend of the month, I'm beyond excited. Especially when we find out our
seats are next to her family . Harboring a crush on her oldest son added with a
few more drinks than I normally have equals consequences neither one of us
bargained for. The next morning, I wake up no longer Brianna Jenkins, pop star.
I'm Brianna Thompson, member of the new power couple, about to take the world by
storm. Whether we want to, or not
The Prairie Homestead Cookbook Jill Winger 2019-04-02 Jill Winger, creator of the
award-winning blog The Prairie Homestead, introduces her debut The Prairie
Homestead Cookbook, including 100+ delicious, wholesome recipes made with fresh
ingredients to bring the flavors and spirit of homestead cooking to any kitchen
table. With a foreword by bestselling author Joel Salatin The Pioneer Woman Cooks
meets 100 Days of Real Food, on the Wyoming prairie. While Jill produces much of
her own food on her Wyoming ranch, you don’t have to grow all—or even any—of your

Fort Laramie Park History, 1834-1977 Merrill J. Mattes 1980
Black Elk Speaks John G. Neihardt 2014-03-01 Black Elk Speaks, the story of the
Oglala Lakota visionary and healer Nicholas Black Elk (1863–1950) and his people
during momentous twilight years of the nineteenth century, offers readers much
more than a precious glimpse of a vanished time. Black Elk’s searing visions of
the unity of humanity and Earth, conveyed by John G. Neihardt, have made this book
a classic that crosses multiple genres. Whether appreciated as the poignant tale
of a Lakota life, as a history of a Native nation, or as an enduring spiritual
testament, Black Elk Speaks is unforgettable. Black Elk met the distinguished
poet, writer, and critic John G. Neihardt in 1930 on the Pine Ridge Reservation in
South Dakota and asked Neihardt to share his story with the world. Neihardt
understood and conveyed Black Elk’s experiences in this powerful and inspirational
message for all humankind. This complete edition features a new introduction by
historian Philip J. Deloria and annotations of Black Elk’s story by renowned
Lakota scholar Raymond J. DeMallie. Three essays by John G. Neihardt provide
background on this landmark work along with pieces by Vine Deloria Jr., Raymond J.
DeMallie, Alexis Petri, and Lori Utecht. Maps, original illustrations by Standing
Bear, and a set of appendixes rounds out the edition.
Surrendering to Paradise J.W. Snootz 2015-12-01 The Paradise Series Book 2~
Surrender may be the only option. Sacrifices made. Lies Told. Surrender or Fight?
Come join the crew as they get answers, find lost loved ones, and much more. Over
their extended vacation on the island of Beora West, will the crew finally get to
head home? Or will something about their new found saviors cause them to surrender
to the grip paradise seems to have on them? Let the journey of self-discovery and
remembering what is truly important in life continue. New characters and so many
questions finally come up with answers. However, will the answers you seek lead
you even deeper into lives you want to root for? After all, they have been through
how do you just pack up and forget it all? Mysteries Answered…Decisions Made…How
will the Crew be Changed Forever?
Ransom Laramie Briscoe 2019 A new series from the author of the Moonshine Task
Force Series! Laurel Springs, AL is about to be hotter than a mid-August
thunderstorm. When the Moonshine Task Force is absorbed into a new entity, Laurel
Springs Emergency Response Team (LSERT) new faces come to town, new love is born,
old love is found again, and there's a plethora of drama and romance happening all
over the tri-county area. LSERT puts police, firefighters, nurses, doctors, K-9
handlers, and EMT's all in harm's way as they work to keep the area safe from any
threat. Emotions run high, passions ignite. Come with me, back to Laurel Springs,
in what's sure to be a wild ride!Ransom ThompsonFor years I've wanted two things to be a member of the Moonshine Task Force and to be the man Stella Kepler can't
live without.One out of two isn't bad, or so I tell myself. Being the only K-9
handler for The MTF presents its own share of obstacles, but me and Rambo? We make
it work. Life is status quo, until I'm called in to help with what appears to be a
hostage situation and Stella is right in the middle of it.This is my one chance,
and I'm not going to blow it.Stella KeplerWhen I'm stuck in an examination room
holding a hurt woman and a man with a gun, I do the only thing I can. I sneak out,
call 911 and hope help comes quickly. It does.In the form of Ransom Thompson.He
and I have known each other since we were babies. Our mother's are friends, our
dad's work together, and we've always been friends.Only, the last few months I've
started to notice things. How mature he is, how alpha he can be, the chiseled sixpack, and the abundance of ink spreading across his body. When I offer to cook him
dinner for saving me, neither one of us know how that one moment will change the
course of the rest of our lives.
Heaven Hill Series - Complete Series Laramie Briscoe
Remarks Bill Nye 2019-07-27
Baled Hay Bill Nye 1893
Education of Henry Adams Henry Adams 1918 A scion of the famous Adams family of
American statesmen, historian Henry Adams crafted this well-known autobiographical
work, which reflects his constant search for order in a world of chaos. He cast
himself as a modern everyman, seeking coherence in a fragmented universe and
concluding that his education was inadequate for the demands of modern society.
One of Ours Willa Cather 2015-08-16 An American Farm Boy In Search Of Meaning
“Life was so short that it meant nothing at all unless it were continually
reinforced by something that endured; unless the shadows of individual existence
came and went against a background that held together.” - Willa Cather, One of
Ours Claude tries to escapes from his family firm grasp who want him pious and
working at their family farm in Nebraska. He marries in his attempt to escape only
to realize that his wife is not interested at all in him. That’s when another
opportunity arises: going overseas and fight for the American army in World War
One. This Xist Classics edition has been professionally formatted for e-readers
with a linked table of contents. This eBook also contains a bonus book club
leadership guide and discussion questions. We hope you’ll share this book with
your friends, neighbors and colleagues and can’t wait to hear what you have to say
about it. Xist Publishing is a digital-first publisher. Xist Publishing creates
books for the touchscreen generation and is dedicated to helping everyone develop
a lifetime love of reading, no matter what form it takes
Sass Laramie Briscoe 2016-03-24 Sometimes you've got to give it a little Sass...
I, Cassandra Straight, have loved Reed Shamrock to distraction since I was a
teenager. I even watched him fall in love with someone else and almost get
married. A year ago, when he walked into his house and found his fiancée’s face in
his best friend’s crotch, his life changed forever and it hasn’t been the same
since. On his first night out since the horrible incident, we run into the exskank. Seeing the devastation in his eyes, I made a promise that I would help him
get over her. I told him that a pretend relationship between us would work. It
would help him move on. I didn’t count on my heart or his getting in the way. And
I sure as hell didn’t count on not being able to tell when pretend turned to
reality. When it all implodes, the only thing left is the truth. Sometimes though,
the truth? It hides and we have to dig deep to find it. To make it come to the
surface, we have to give it a little talking to. We have to give it a little Sass.
Trick Laramie Briscoe 2017-04-11 Trick: A Novel
Hollow Laramie Briscoe 2020-09-16 From USA Today and Wall Street Journal
bestselling author comes the next book in the Heaven Hill Generations Series.
Trust Laramie Briscoe to provide engaging characters in a well-built world I want
to revisit again and again. Carly Phillips, NY Times bestselling author. Dalton
Barnett Heaven Hill is my home. They took me in when no one else would, introduced
me to my family, and have always been here for me. But now I'm on the outside, not
able to help the woman who has my heart. I'm stuck, unsure of what to do, and
second-chance-love-heaven-hill-6-laramie-briscoe
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own food to cook and eat like a homesteader. Jill teaches people how to make
delicious traditional American comfort food recipes with whole ingredients and
shows that you don’t have to use obscure items to enjoy this lifestyle. And as a
busy mother of three, Jill knows how to make recipes easy and delicious for all
ages. "Jill takes you on an insightful and delicious journey of becoming a
homesteader. This book is packed with so much easy to follow, practical, hands-on
information about steps you can take towards integrating homesteading into your
life. It is packed full of exciting and mouth-watering recipes and heartwarming
stories of her unique adventure into homesteading. These recipes are ones I know I
will be using regularly in my kitchen." - Eve Kilcher These 109 recipes include
her family’s favorites, with maple-glazed pork chops, butternut Alfredo pasta, and
browned butter skillet corn. Jill also shares 17 bonus recipes for homemade
sauces, salt rubs, sour cream, and the like—staples that many people are surprised
to learn you can make yourself. Beyond these recipes, The Prairie Homestead
Cookbook shares the tools and tips Jill has learned from life on the homestead,
like how to churn your own butter, feed a family on a budget, and experience all
the fulfilling satisfaction of a DIY lifestyle.
Room 143: A Sexy Standalone Romance Laramie Briscoe 2019-07-18 Enjoy this one
night stand, small town, from USA Today and Wallstreet Journal bestselling author
Laramie Briscoe. Around my neck lays a wedding ring. In my right hand I hold a
hotel room key. Which one do I pick? The marriage? The key? Everything is not as
it seems in room one-forty-three Nash's love story is perfect for readers who love
small town romance, hot blue-collar workers, second chances, alpha heroes, smart
heroines, friends to lovers, happily ever after, slow burn, emotional romance with
plenty of swoon. Search Terms: romance standalone, new adult romance, romantic
suspense, contemporary romance, beach reads, romance novels , romance books, alpha
male, southern romance, blue-collar romance, alpha male, secret baby, emotional
reads, Alabama, sexy, friends to lovers For fans of: Lani Lynn Vale, Brittany
Sahin, Susan Stoker, A.K. Evans, Freya Barker, Victoria Paige, Abbie Zanders,
Marie Force, Carrie Ann Ryan, Kristen Ashley, Chelle Bliss, Dale Meyer, Catherine
Cowles, Aurora Rose Reynolds
Cutter Laramie Briscoe 2020-05-26 Cutter ThompsonWhen a hurricane hits the Alabama
coast, the Laurel Springs Emergency Response Team springs into action. Being one
of the only people without a family holding them down, Cutter volunteers to stay
longer, relieving some of the local EMT's.What he doesn't expect is to meet the
woman who completely changes his life.
Born to Run Christopher McDougall 2011 Recounts the author's experiences with the
reclusive Tarahumara Indians, whose techniques allow them to run long distances
with ease, and describes his training for a fifty-mile race with the tribe and a
number of ultramarathoners.
Royal Rebel Laramie Briscoe 2020-03-01 From Wall Street Journal and USA Today
Bestselling author Laramie Briscoe, comes a new trilogy featuring a royal arranged
marriage. Book #1 in the Haldonia Monarchy Trilogy Can an arranged marriage end up
being the greatest love of my life? Tristan I knew what I would get when I turned
twenty-five. A wife. A monarchy. And to be honest, I wasn't sure I wanted either
one of them. Amelia At twenty-three I knew it was my duty to serve. A King. The
people. The one thing I never counted on? Falling in love with my husband.
The Moonshine Task Force Collection Laramie Briscoe 2020-03-03 Meet the series
that's sweeter than tea and hotter than an Alabama summer day! In this three-book
collection of hot cops, known as the Moonshine Task Force you'll get an age-gap
surprise pregnancy, a second-chance romance, and a marriage of convenience.
Renegade - When older-woman, Whitney, allows herself a one-night-stand with her
younger brother's best friend, neither one expect for it to have life-long
consequences. Tank - EMT Blaze is heart-broken when she responds to one of the
worst car accidents she's ever seen. Everything changes when she realizes the man
inside is the one she's never been able to forget. Havoc - Team leader, Havoc,
can't stand to see the despair in Leighton Strather's eyes when he's forced to
arrest her. It hits him so hard in the gut, he knows the only thing he can do to
protect her from her family, is marry her.
Crimes Committed by Terrorist Groups Mark S. Hamm 2011-01 This is a print on
demand edition of a hard to find publication. Examines terrorists¿ involvement in
a variety of crimes ranging from motor vehicle violations, immigration fraud, and
mfg. illegal firearms to counterfeiting, armed bank robbery, and smuggling weapons
of mass destruction. There are 3 parts: (1) Compares the criminality of internat.
jihad groups with domestic right-wing groups. (2) Six case studies of crimes
includes trial transcripts, official reports, previous scholarship, and interviews
with law enforce. officials and former terrorists are used to explore skills that
made crimes possible; or events and lack of skill that the prevented crimes.
Includes brief bio. of the terrorists along with descriptions of their org.,
strategies, and plots. (3) Analysis of the themes in closing arguments of the
transcripts in Part 2. Illus.
The Virginian Owen Wister 1904 Set in Wyoming in pioneer days. The hero, never
named, provokes the enmity of a local bad man named Trampas. In a poker game,
Trampas accuses the Virginian of cheating and impugns his ancestry. Instantly the
Virginian's pistol is drawn and put on the table before him, and he utters the
catch phrase "When you call me that, smile." Trampas backs down. Later the
Virginian rescues a New England schoolmistress from a stage coach that has been
marooned in high water by a drunken driver. Eventually they get married. The
novel's climax is a pistol duel between Trampas and the Virginian in which Trampas
is vanquished, the scene constituting the first known walkdown in American
literature. The author had first gone to Wyoming for health reasons on the advice
of Theodore Roosevelt. Wister dedicated the novel to Roosevelt and many of the
Virginian's traits and ideals resemble Roosevelt's. According to Wister, writing
in the 16th edition of the book, the hero is a combination of several men he had
known in Wyoming. It became the prototype for all cowboy heroes.
Hurricane: A FREE Sexy Second Chance, Motorcycle Club Romance Laramie Briscoe
2017-10-21
Site Planning and Design Handbook, Second Edition Thomas Russ 2009-07-06 Essential
site planning and design strategies, up-to-date with the latest sustainable
development techniques Discover how to incorporate sound environmental
considerations into traditional site design processes. Written by a licensed
landscape architect with more than 20 years of professional experience, this
authoritative guide combines established approaches to site planning with
sustainable practices and increased environmental sensitivity. Fully revised and
updated, Site Planning and Design Handbook, Second Edition discusses the latest
standards and protocols-including LEED. The book features expanded coverage of
green site design topics such as water conservation, energy efficiency, green
building materials, site infrastructure, and brownfield restoration. This
comprehensive resource addresses the challenges associated with site planning and
design and lays the groundwork for success. Site Planning and Design Handbook,
Second Edition explains how to: Integrate sustainability into site design Gather
site data and perform site analysis Meet community standards and expectations Plan
for pedestrians, traffic, parking, and open space Use grading techniques to
minimize erosion and maximize site stability Implement low-impact stormwater
management and sewage disposal methods Manage brownfield redevelopment Apply
landscape ecology principles to site design Preserve historic landscapes and
effectively utilize vegetation
The Music of Bees Eileen Garvin 2022-04-26 A NATIONAL BESTSELLER! A Good Morning
America BUZZ PICK | A Good Housekeeping Book Club Pick | IndieNext Pick |
second-chance-love-heaven-hill-6-laramie-briscoe

LibraryReads Pick | Recommended by People ∙ The Washington Post ∙ Woman's World ∙
NY Post ∙ BookRiot ∙ Bookish ∙ Christian Science Monitor ∙ Nerd Daily ∙ The
Tempest ∙ Midwestness ∙ The Coil ∙ Read It Forward ∙ and more! “An exquisite debut
that combines a moving tale of friendship with a fascinating primer on bees.”-People “This heartwarming, uplifting story will make you want to call your own
friends, not to mention grab some honey.”--Good Housekeeping Three lonely
strangers in a rural Oregon town, each working through grief and life's
curveballs, are brought together by happenstance on a local honeybee farm where
they find surprising friendship, healing--and maybe even a second chance--just
when they least expect it. Forty-four-year-old Alice Holtzman is stuck in a deadend job, bereft of family, and now reeling from the unexpected death of her
husband. Alice has begun having panic attacks whenever she thinks about how her
life hasn't turned out the way she dreamed. Even the beloved honeybees she raises
in her spare time aren't helping her feel better these days. In the grip of a
panic attack, she nearly collides with Jake--a troubled, paraplegic teenager with
the tallest mohawk in Hood River County--while carrying 120,000 honeybees in the
back of her pickup truck. Charmed by Jake's sincere interest in her bees and
seeking to rescue him from his toxic home life, Alice surprises herself by
inviting Jake to her farm. And then there's Harry, a twenty-four-year-old with
debilitating social anxiety who is desperate for work. When he applies to Alice's
ad for part-time farm help, he's shocked to find himself hired. As an unexpected
friendship blossoms among Alice, Jake, and Harry, a nefarious pesticide company
moves to town, threatening the local honeybee population and illuminating deepseated corruption in the community. The unlikely trio must unite for the sake of
the bees--and in the process, they just might forge a new future for themselves.
Beautifully moving, warm, and uplifting, The Music of Bees is about the power of
friendship, compassion in the face of loss, and finding the courage to start over
(at any age) when things don't turn out the way you expect. “A hopeful, uplifting
story about the power of chosen family and newfound home and beginning again . . .
but it’s the bees, with all their wonder and intricacy and intrigue, that make
this story sing.” --Laurie Frankel, New York Times bestselling author of This Is
How It Always Is "Eileen Garvin's debut novel is uplifting, funny, bold, and
inspirational. The Music of Bees sings!" --Adriana Trigiani, New York Times
bestselling author
The Song of the Lark Willa Cather 2012-03-05 DIVThe portrait of a formidable woman
who defies the limitations set on women of her time and social station to become
an international opera star. /div
Shield My Heart: A Sexy Second Chance Motorcyle Romance Laramie Briscoe 2016-07-01
Enjoy the ninth book in the sexy small-town motorcycle club series by USA Today
and Wall Street Journal Bestselling author Laramie Briscoe. It’s finally Mandy and
Dalton’s turn… Daughter Sister Mother to be The Heaven Hill MC has always been a
safe place for Mandy Walker. Since being adopted by their President, she and her
twin brother have been able to count on them for anything. The ragtag group of men
and the women who love them became the family the twins never had. Having grown up
under their protection, she’s finding it hard not to run to them with the problems
she has now. One reckless night with her love of more than ten years resulted in
one positive pregnancy test. The problem? Mandy is faced with a dilemma she never
thought she’d fall victim to. Being a single mother, just like her mom was until
Liam Walker came into their lives. Best Friend Member of the Heaven Hill MC
Terrified of not breaking the cycle of his childhood Dalton Barnett knew the
moment he kissed Mandy’s lips as a teenager that she was the only one for him.
Taking her for granted has been easy because she’s always been there. She’s the
only person who’s ever given love to him unconditionally. When a calculated attack
devastates Heaven Hill, Dalton, Mandy, and their unborn child are at the
epicenter. Dalton must make decisions to keep his small family safe. Before
anything worse can happen, he knows he must shield their hearts. Dalton & Mandy's
love story is perfect for readers who love small town romance, hotshot motorcycle
riders, alpha heroes, smart sassy heroines, friends to lovers, happily ever after,
slow burn, emotional romance with plenty of swoon. Search Terms: romance series,
new adult romance, romantic suspense, contemporary romance, beach reads, romance
novels free, romance books, alpha male, free age gap, southern romance, motorcycle
club romance, alpha male, secret baby, emotional reads, Kentucky, sexy, friends to
lovers, complete series, bingeable series For fans of: Lani Lynn Vale, Freya
Barker, Kristen Ashley, Chelle Bliss, Aurora Rose Reynolds, Bella Jewel, Ryan
Michele, Winter Travers, Autumn Jones Lake, Sons of Anarchy, Jax Teller
Second Chance Love: Heaven Hill Series #6 Laramie Briscoe 2014-11-05 Second Chance
Love: Heaven Hill #6
Heaven Hill Box Set Laramie Briscoe 2014 Get the first four books in the bestselling Heaven Hill Series in one box set! Book #1 – Meant To Be Single Mother
Denise Cunningham meets her match when Heaven Hill VP Liam Walker convinces her to
do a job for the club. Once she’s in, she’s not sure if she’ll ever want to get
out. Book #2 – Out of Darkness Fan favorite Tyler Blackfoot helps rape survivor
and ex-reporter Meredith Rager find her way to womanhood again. Book #3 – Losing
Control Strip club waitress Bianca Hawks needs a mechanic in a bad way – good
thing Heaven Hill member Jagger Stone is more than willing to offer his services.
Book #4 – Worth The Battle Military veteran and newly patched Heaven Hill member
Layne O’Conner struggles with PTSD and the return to civilian life when his first
love, movie starlet, Jessica Shea asks for his help in getting her out of the
public eye. All books are novel-length and combined they have over 295 five-star
reviews! Bought separately all four books would be over $11!
Around the World in 80 Days Jules Verne 2016-10-10 Phileas Fogg of London and his
newly employed French valet Passepartout attempt to circumnavigate the world in 80
days on a �20,000 wager set by his friends at the Reform Club.
Decker's Dilemma Chantal Fernando 2022-02-22 The Knights of Fury and the Wind
Dragons MCs come together in New York Times bestselling author Chantal Fernando’s
gritty new series. Wind Dragon princess Cara and ex-cop Decker will have to cross
every line to be together—including the law. At a Turning Point It was a typical
PI gig: track down the client’s newly discovered half sister. For ex-cop Seth
Decker, finding Cara Ward was the easy part. Walking away from the sexy
schoolteacher is going to be a whole different story. At a Crossroads Cara thought
she had the road ahead all mapped out—she’d be a biker’s old lady, straddling a
Harley behind the man she fell for in her teens. But she’s all grown up. And while
the Wind Dragons will always be family, Cara wants something more, something for
herself. Decker may not be a biker, but that means his woman will always come
first. Caught in the Cross Fire Once an MC princess, always an MC princess,
though. When Cara’s connection to the Wind Dragons puts her in the line of fire
from a gang out for revenge, Decker realizes the safest place for her is by his
side. After all, there’s nothing he won’t do to protect the woman he loves. Even
if it means crossing the line of the law he once swore to uphold. Knights &
Dragons MC Book 1: Decker's Dilemma
Renegade Laramie Briscoe 2017-02-27 When you fall in love with the most unexpected
person, at the most unexpected time...... Ryan "Renegade" Kepler I'm the type of
man who knows what I want. I make up my mind and stay in my lane, never veering
off the course I set for myself. Going into the military? Did it. Youngest member
of the Moonshine Task Force? That's me. Get my best friend's older sister in bed?
It was my pleasure. Age means nothing to me. I've seen and done things men twice
my age never will. What I want more than anything is someone to share my life with
and that person is my best friend's older sister, Whitney. Whitney Trumbolt Ryan
is ten years my junior, but damn, being a cougar never felt as good as it did the
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see what I’ve been doing has been for us, and when that day comes… She can damn
well come crawling back to me.
Worth The Battle (Contemporary Romance) Laramie Briscoe 2014-01-30 Movie star
running from her life. Secret writer of erotic romance. Trusts only Layne O’Connor
of the Heaven Hill MC. When Jessica Shea fears that her privacy is in danger, she
takes the drastic step to leave her life behind and escape to the only person
who’s never treated her like the movie star she is. He’s the one person who’s
never sold a story to the tabloids and who knows the real Jessica, the one
underneath the makeup and high-gloss shine of Hollywood. Their friendship has
stood the test of time. Now, someone has stolen private photos and writings from
her home. Things that she doesn’t want the public at large to see. There’s only
one place she knows she can go to be under the radar and lick her wounds. That
place is wherever Layne O’Connor is. War Veteran. Striving to live a normal life.
Member of the Heaven Hill MC. Layne left a piece of himself in the war zone.
Fighting PTSD and demons that he can’t explain has left him tired and changed from
the man he was before he went overseas. The only thing he feels like he excels at
anymore is being a criminal, and he gladly does it for his brothers of the Heaven
Hill MC. The only people who took him in when no one else knew what to make of his
anger and frustration. When Jessica arrives, however, she’s a trigger for
everything he’s trying to forget. She makes him remember who he was before his
life went to hell; she makes him want to get himself back. While working through
those issues, he and Jessica are racing against an unknown enemy. As they both
work to trust each other and figure out just who her enemies are, they learn that
love is never easy. They have to decide if the victory is worth the battle.
Second Chance Love Laramie Briscoe 2014-11-28 Mistakes Secrets Second Chances
Sharon "Roni" Walker and Brandon "Rooster" Hancock have a past. As teenagers and
young adults they were lovers, sneaking around, hoping not to get caught. When
Rooster took the fall for her, in a crime he didn't commit, a string of events
were set forth that changed lives and ruined friendships. Seventeen years later
they are at a turning point. Secrets have been revealed, mistakes have been
forgiven, and now it's up to them to choose the type of relationship they want.
There's a passion that burns bright, but at the same time there is a fear that it
will all be taken away in the blink of an eye like it was before. They have a
decision to make-do they let go of what could be the happiest time in their life,
or do they take a shot on a second chance love?

night we spent together. Now I'm struggling with wanting things to either go back
to the way they were or spend every night in his arms. Make my wedding planning
company the best in the south? Did it. Ignore the way my body trembles when I see
Ryan? Epic fail. Freak out when I see a positive pregnancy test staring back at
me? Complete with mascara running down my face and clutching my pearls. Looks like
things won't go back to the way they were. There's a man in my life that doesn't
take no for an answer. He's the one who makes my blood run hot, cheeks turn red,
and heart beat wildly within my chest. His name is Renegade.
Meant to Be (Small-Town MC Romance) Laramie Briscoe 2014-06-06 Single mother. Laid
off factory worker. Drug runner for the Heaven Hill Motorcycle Club. When Denise
Cunningham is served with foreclosure papers on her birthday it’s the last straw
in a long line of bad luck. Sitting and crying about things has never been how she
solved her problems, but this time she decides to do just that. A phone call
interrupts her pity party and changes the course of her life forever. Loyal
brother. Grease monkey mechanic. Vice President of the Heaven Hill Motorcycle
Club. William Walker Jr., known as Liam to his club, needs a new recruit that is
just naïve enough and desperate enough to do what he asks without question. When
Denise Cunningham lands in his lap, he decides to hire her - not because he wants
to, because he has to. Neither are comfortable in their new roles, but he needs
help and she can’t stand to lose anything else. As bullets fly and a local Bowling
Green, KY reporter works to bring the club down, Liam and Denise find themselves
getting closer to one another. When the stakes get high and outside forces try to
keep them away from each other, they have to decide if they really are meant to
be. 61,000 words
Sketch Laramie Briscoe 2016-01-21 My name is Devin, but everybody calls me Sketch.
I opened my own tattoo shop two years ago, and I’ve finally gotten to the point
where I’m going to be able to give my wife everything she’s ever wanted. I’m going
to be able to take time off and spend a day a week with her. In fact, tonight, I
stopped and grabbed some wine, got her flowers, and those chocolates she likes.
What I wasn’t prepared for was to be met at the front door by her carrying her
sh*t out. She loves me, but she’s not in love with me anymore. What kind of
bullsh*t excuse is that? I’ve left her alone too often, I’ve been completely
focused on one goal, and apparently she’s sick of waiting. So here I stand. Half
the man I was, p*ssed as f*ck, because while I was busy making a better life for
us, she was under the impression I was leaving her lonely. I know one day she’ll
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